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Wednesday  November 2021 

 
Christmas finishing 

Dear families, 
 
As in previous years we will be closing early on the last day of this term (Friday 17th December). Please ensure that 
you make a note of the times and make arrangements for collection. 
 
Reception: 1:15pm 
Years 1 – 6: 1:30pm  
 
Big Fun club will run on the last day of term; however it will run from 1:30 – 3:30pm. All bookings for Big Fun Club 
should be made in advance in the usual way.  
 
Yours Sincerely, 

 
 
Mrs Worsfold 
Headteacher 
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